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An Investment That Works

This Off the CUF commentary criticizes the Bush administration 

for sharply cutting funds for workforce development in recent 

years at a time when developing the skills of workers is 

increasingly important to the economic fortunes of New York 

and other cities.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the full commentary (PDF).
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